
What to Expect: Contemporary Service 
​
Dress: There’s no “dress code” for any of our services, but most everyone dresses in nice, 
casual clothes, or “business casual” attire.  Though, if you prefer to dress up for church, you 
wouldn’t be alone.  Either way, you’re welcome to come as you are!   
 
The main entrance to the Contemporary Service is actually in the back of the church (in our 
Fellowship Hall), so be sure to drive around back to easily find the door.  ​
​
Service: Once inside, you can grab a bulletin from the table inside the door if you’d like one, 
and then choose your seat and settle in.  If you don’t want a paper bulletin, the order of service 
will also be on the screens up front, so you’ll be able to follow along either way.  Most people 
rely on the screens for this service.  ​
​
Announcement slides run beginning about 10 minutes prior to service starting, so it’s a great 
idea to check those out as you’re finding your seat and waiting for our opening song to begin.  ​
Announcements are also given verbally at the end of the service, so if you didn’t catch the slides 
at the beginning, you’ll have another chance to hear about upcoming events.  ​
​
*NOTE:  We do dim the lights for this service, so please be aware of that as you arrive.  If you 
have difficulty seeing in dimmer lighting, please let us know and we’ll happily help you to your 
seat.  ​
​
*ALSO:  The music for the service tends to be louder, so if you are very sensitive to loud music, 
bringing along some earplugs might help you have a more enjoyable experience. 

Communion:  Communion happens every week at all 3 of our services.  For Contemporary  
service, we form two lines down the center aisle for “continuous Communion” (i.e. we do not 
have a rail in this space, so we go through the line to get communion and immediately return to 
our seats).  We do have gluten free wafers available along with the regular wafers.  Our wine is 
only distributed via individual cups for this service.  Non-alcoholic wine is available in the center 
of each tray.  If you have questions about Communion, please contact Pastor Sheets at 
pastor@gslcflock.org or call our church office. 
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